
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 3:15 PM

To: 'eaglewang101@hotmail.com'

Subject: 118 Manitoba Ave and 120 Manitoba

Hello J, 
 
You appeared before the hearing officer on December 16, 2014 about your assessments.  The assessment, File 
No. J1503E for $155.00 was forthcoming because Ms. Moermond wanted to have a conversation about what 
exactly this fee is for.  After reviewing the file at hearing yesterday, Ms. Moermond recommended deletion of 
the assessment.  This will go to City Council Public hearing on February 4 to be adopted.  You don’t need to 
attend but if you wish to attend on the others you may do so.  I believe there are two public hearing dates 
depending on the file numbers. 
 
Questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.  Thanks. 
 
 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 
Fax: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


